
Deborah Green, Religious Studies 

I am an Associate Professor in the department of religious studies and served as the Director of 

Judaic Studies for seven years. Although I have served on committees in the Oregon Humanities 

Center and the Knight Library, among others, I have never served in the Senate. I hope to rectify 

that missing link in my service to the university as a whole. I believe shared governance to be of 

critical importance to the university’s success. A strong Senate that represents all interests and 

concerns of the university enables us to better serve the students of the state of Oregon and 

beyond as well as the research endeavors of all our faculty. Areas of the Senate where I think I 

can be of most benefit are those involving curriculum and courses for students and ensuring 

that under-represented voices are heard and taken into account in university decision-making. 

With a background in business before attending graduate school, I can also be of use in budget 

review and managerial issues. 


